
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance  

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 87.4 ☹ 159 

R Oak 94.8 362 ☹ 

1 Elm   93.5 40 😊 

1 Cherry   93.4 182 

2 Fir   92.2 257 

2 Yew   94.3 143 

3 Cedar   92.2 215 

3 Hazel   93.3 182 

4 Chestnut   93.0 203 

4 Holly   96.7 😊 137              

5 Maple   94.8 218 

5 Sycamore 91.3 200 

6 Birch   96.0 290 

6 Willow   91.8 218 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

8
th

 March 2024 

  

 

Reminder that children are dismissed at  

3.15pm Reception 

3.20pm KS1 

3.30pm KS2  

3.30pm Nursery 

Please do not arrive early to collect your 

child from the office unless there are 

extenuating circumstances.  

Whole School Attendance this week ….  91.2% 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 13
th

 March come to 

school wearing BLUE for BOBBY and 

bring along a donation for this worthy 

cause. Thank you for your support.  

School Contact Number 07858 739336 for Emergencies  

Please ensure that any Nursery fees, Dinner money 

or trip money that is outstanding is paid to the school office.  

If you are having difficulties making payment please speak with 

the office or Ms Wigelsworrth about a payment plan. 

If you think that you may be entitled to free school meals 

please apply online or again ask school for support with this 

application.  

 

PE Kit should only be worn one day per 

week as per the PE timetable.  

PE kit should include navy blue joggers, a 

yellow t-shirt and Pinehurst cardigan or 

sweatshirt. 

Trainers or pumps should be worn.  

Full school uniform including shoes should 

be worn on the other days each week 

please.  

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

 

Next Friday 15
h
 March we will be celebrating 

Red Nose Day.   

We are asking the children to come dressed in 

red clothes for a donation to this worthy cause. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

At Pinehurst we are: 

Ready 

 Respectful 

Safe 

 

 

Gates open at 8.40am 

Registration 8.50am 

We had a fantastic time at the "Going For Gold" Orchestra 

concert at the Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Monday. 

Thank you to Fieldway Supplies Ltd for your kind donation for 

the cost of our transport for us to get there. 

The children had great afternoon! 

 


